From: Debbie Harvey <ddharv@comcast.net>

Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 2:28 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pers 1 retirees COLA

CAUTION:External email.

We need a consistent and substantial COLA to prevent loss of purchasing power. The lack of COLA will impact myself
and others, in every day life causing poverty conditions for individuals that retired under Pers 1 years ago.

Thank you for your consideration

Debbie Harvey

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



